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Comments: I would like to object to the proposed "upgrade" and expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge in the

strongest possible terms. What we are seeing, yet once again, is an out of state corporation buying up historic

Montana properties, basically gutting or demolishing them, then rebuilding an out of place "luxury" resort  that will

cater to wealthy out of state "visitors, once again depriving  the average Montana citizen of another historic and

treasured camping and recreation location. This process continues over and over again, sacrificing Montana

tradition to developers greed. 

 

Please deny this project!

 

T.D. Valentiner


